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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1The Philadelphia Parking Authority

701 Market Street – Suite 5400
Philadelphia, PA 19106
Request for Information 
Pay by Cell Parking Payment System

RFI # 002-2014
The Philadelphia Parking Authority is requesting information concerning the current availability of proven Pay by Cell Parking Payment Systems that demonstrate strategic, technical and functional capabilities.  The Authority invites all interested parties to submit a written response to this Request for Information (RFI).

Documents are available for download at the Parking Authority’s website at www.philapark.org.  Vendors interested in downloading the documents from the Authority’s website must register with the Manager of Contract Administration, by submitting your name and contact information to sblanco@philapark.org & mmckeown@philapark.org   
RFI responses must be received by September 15, 2014 at 2:00 PM at the following address:

Philadelphia Parking Authority
Serena Blanco/Michael McKeown
Contract Administration
701 Market Street
Suite 5400
Philadelphia, PA 19106

